The Center for Research Libraries (CRL) has been awarded a $510,000 grant
by the Andrew W. Mellon Foundation to support strategic initiatives in cataloging, the
development of distributed print archives, and cooperative collection development. The
initiatives will enhance the CRL's ability to catalyze cooperative resource building and
preservation among its membership of North American research libraries.
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